Action Taken by UVI Board of Trustees

Tenure in Waiting / Special Tenure

It was requested by the President for the Board to consider granting tenure in waiting to the following members of the Faculty:

- Janzie Allmacher (in waiting)
- Aletha Baumann (in waiting)
- Sandra Romano (in waiting)
- Stanley Letesky (in waiting)
- Violeta Donovan (in waiting)
- Michael Vineyard (SPECIAL TENURE)

The Board of Trustees, at its meeting of Saturday, June 16, 2007 unanimously approved the candidates presented for tenure in waiting/ Special Tenure.